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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 
 

MULTI-PURPOSE FACILITY ADDITION TO THE 
NUTTER FIELD HOUSE 

 
 

Recommendation:  that the Executive Vice President for Finance and Administration be 
authorized to contract for the design and construction of a multi-purpose facility, an 
addition to the Nutter Field House, on the campus of the University. 
 
Background:  The $4,000,000 project involves the construction of a multi-purpose 
facility with a seating capacity of approximately 250 persons, a full kitchen, and an 
athletic training table.  The facility is intended to service game day catering needs, and 
host recruiting, athletic department, and University departmental group functions.  This 
project will be funded from private sources.  The projected cost is $4,000,000.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ________________ 


